
Dear NR Guardians

The NRG Secretary has had to resign to look after personal responsibilities. 

Are you able to  get more involved? 
It really is not a lot of work : Consists mainly of taking simple Minutes at our monthly 
meetings held at Mavis' Kitchen on Mt Warning Road near Uki, on the 3rd Saturday of 
every month. (which are very enjoyable and interesting to attend anyway); also  
occasionally sending an email/ letter to political contacts. 

To paraphrase Independent candidate for the seat o New England - 
 " History is made by those who show up."

Will you show up? Could you be part of NRG's core team? 

If you can contribute in this way- you must have computer access- 
please contact NRG President Scott Sledge on home phone 02 66 897466.


